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D U R A N G O  E A R L Y  L E A R N I N G  C E N T E R ' S   M O N T H L Y  N E W S L E T T E R

1/9 Board Meeting
5:45PM
NO SCHOOL - MLK
DAY 1/15
1/16  Staff
meeting 5:30PM  
2/2 Dress Up Day
& Snowdown
Dance Party
10:00AM 
2/5  NO SCHOOL -
PROFESSIONAL
DEVELOPMENT

Over

$28, 500
raised

for 

COGIVES DAY! 
Holy Moly!  We had 75 donors and

raised over $3000 above our goal with
some last minute end-of-year gifts!  We
could not have done this without the

support of our families and board
members! Thank you! Thank you! 

Thank you!

 
IMPORTANT

DATES

1/4  Ruby
1/5  Mia
1/7 Alden
1/10 Carter
1/21 Talia
1/30  Max





Meet the DELC 
Board of Directors!

(AFTER USE, PLEASE PUT IT BACK IN ITS PROPER PLACE)

As a non-profit 501(c)3, DELC's Board of Directors is
responsible for the financial health of the school and

propelling big picture changes and improvements!  Our BOD is
comprised of current DELC parents, alumni families and

teachers.  The BOD also has working committees to support
specific areas of growth such as fundraising, finance, and DEL
(Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion). We are so grateful for all the

hard work our BOD has done for DELC.

Currently, our board is working on our new strategic plan
through 2027.  Want to get involved on the board or help

with the strategic plan?  Contact Becca!



Registration for the
2024.2025 school year will

come out in February!  
Please contact Becca
ASAP if you are not

returning or if you are
wanting to

change/increase days for
your current schedule for
next school year!  Changes

will be accommodated
based on availability/first

come-first serve!  .

Dress-Up Day 

 
Snowdown 

Dance Party
Friday, February 2nd 

10:00AM
(AFTER USE, PLEASE PUT IT BACK IN ITS PROPER PLACE)

Waiting List
Update

The 2024.2025 waiting list is
CLOSED. It is anticipated we will
only be able to fill 1 or 2 toddler
spots and 3 or 4 preschool spots

after enrolling siblings.

For the 2025.2026 school and
beyond, the Board of Directors  
voted to move to a lottery for  
available spots for new families.  
Current families and their siblings
will continue to have priority and
register first. More info to come!



Conscious
Discipline
Corner

What POWER
will you focus
on in 2024?



Durango Early Learning Center Land Acknowledgement 

Welcome to the Durango Early Learning Center. We respectfully acknowledge that
the school is located in Durango, Colorado, the ancestral and unceded territory
of the Ute (Núu-agha-tʉvʉ-pʉ̱ ), Diné (Navajo: Naabeehó Bináhásdzo), Hopi (Hopituh
Shi-nu-mu) Pueblos, Apache and Zuni (Shiwi'ma) People who have been stewards of
this land throughout generations. As early childhood care providers and
educators of our future generation, it is our responsibility to acknowledge the
impacts of the unkind acts that have led to the unfair and inappropriate
treatment of people that traditionally lived here and still live here today. We
lead by example and share stories of this land that are respectful to the people
and the real history of this region. As we teach our children, we strive to
nurture a culture that takes responsibility for our actions, and is curious, honest,
and inclusive to the diverse backgrounds in our community. #HonorNativeLand

Grady, from Table to Farm Compost, taught us about
what goes into compost, how it works, and why it is

awesome for the environment!  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ETOhNzBsiKA#action=share

